MOUPDATES

May 8, 2015

Hello Everyone:

We have some exciting news from the Med Fluid Team - the hospital has gone through the month of
April without an incident causing harm. This is cause for celebration!! This is only the second time this
has happened since hospital realignment in 2013. While we understand that the work on the Med Fluid
team is only one element that is contributing to this success, we hope that the continued focus on
medication administration will make this the norm as we continue to improve our medication practices.

Next Wave Project Mapping

Our Wave 2 project teams are out of the gate and moving down the road to our important mapping
events. The 2-day mapping sessions take place over the next 8 weeks. The ICU project mapping is
leading the pack with mapping scheduled for May 14 and 15. We understand that it is difficult to
organize the large number of staff members for time away from their normal duties, but the
management team support has been outstanding in getting this done. As we go through the mapping
sessions, we look forward to sharing our summary updates with you. Have a great weekend, everyone.

The SOP Team

future@wrh.on.ca
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